
TWO WEEK LOOK-AHEAD   
July 3, 2017 – July 14, 2017 

  
The following work items will begin occurring for the Project.  

You can expect to see these activities over the next two weeks. 

 

Construction between Beach Road and Beacon Street will begin on July 5, 2017 

 500 foot work zones starting at Beacon Street and moving toward Beach Road. Detours will be put in place 

during work hours. Be advised 

 Drainage will be installed in this work zone 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Questions or concerns about the project should be directed to DCR Resident Engineer James Caputo, at the DCR trailer behind the DCR 

bathhouse on Winthrop Shore Drive, by visit or phone (617-846-1489) during regular business hours,  Monday through Friday from 7 

a.m. – 3:30 p.m.   In case of an emergency, contact 911 or DCR’s 24/7 emergency hotline at the Massachusetts Emergency Management 

Agency at 508-820-1428.    

Join us on Twitter @MassDCR - Visit http://mass.gov/dcr  
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